
Pirates of the Curry Bean 

Due to lots of transition events and in order to give children 

the best practice the end of year production showings have 

been moved to the following dates: 

 

Monday 17th July 5-6pm Performance 1  

Tuesday 18th July 2-3pm Performance 2  

Year 6 

There will be two tickets given to each child to be used for 

Monday’s performance and two tickets per child to be used 

for Tuesday’s performance. 

Year 5 

There will be one ticket given to each child to be used for 

Monday’s performance and one ticket per child to be used 

for Tuesday’s performance. 


